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November 14, 2024 

 

 

Mr. Jeff Killip 

Executive Director and Secretary 

Attn: Records Section 

Washington Utilities and 

Transportation Commission 

621 Woodland Square Loop SE 

Lacey, WA 98503 
 

RE: Tariff Submittal, Tariff Number 23, for Murrey’s Disposal Co., Inc./Olympic Disposal, G-9. 

 

Dear Ms. Killip: 

 

Our Company was notified by Jefferson County on November 12, 2024 that the County will no longer 

be collecting glass as part of its recycling program. As of Dember 6, 2024 no glass will be accepted or 

stored at the County’s recycling center. The Company is filing revised Tariff pages to reflect this 

change. 

 

No rates are being changed with this filing.  

 

Attached are revised tariff pages and supporting documentation containing the revised rates.  We respectfully 

ask that this filing be accepted under LSN, per WAC 480-70-276 for customer notifications and effective date 

to match the County schedule. If the Tariff Pages are approved by the Washington Utilities and Transportation 

Commission, they will become effective December 6,2024.  Pursuant to WAC 480-70-271(2)(a)(iii), affected 

customers will receive notification of the tariff change on the first billing. 

 

If you have any questions regarding this filing, please contact me at (360) 566-6925, via email at. 

Brian.vandenburg@wasteconnections.com. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
           Brian Vandenburg 

           Finance Analyst 
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